
RECREATION
Protocols for Kids Quarters

*Per the CDC, symptoms include cough, shortness 
of breath or difficulty breathing, fever, chills, muscle 
pain, sore throat, and new loss of taste or smell.

WHAT WE 
WILL DO IF A 

COVID-19  
INFECTION IS 
IDENTIFIED:

•	 Immediately report employee or customer infections to 
the local Board of Health.

•	 Work with the local Board of Health to identify potentially 
exposed individuals.

•	 Facilitate appropriate communication/contact tracing.  
Shutdown for deep sanitation and cleaning.

•	 Reopen in consultation with local Board of Health.

The City-managed Kids Quarters playground will reopen on Friday, June 12, 2020. The 
outdoor pavilion, rest rooms, and basketball courts remain closed. Please use the rest 
rooms in the Community Center.  With the reopening of playgrounds, the Recreation 
Department will be managing a cleaning program at Kids Quarters but cannot ensure 
structures and play stations have been cleaned before or after individual usage. 

We ask for the help of our residents and Kids Quarters visitors in the reopening of our 
playgrounds by following these COVID-19 protocols:

1.	 If you aren’t feeling well, please stay home.

2.	 Please perform a self-health assessment for you and your child(ren) that includes 
taking your and your child(ren)’s temperature before you come to the playground. 
Do not come to the playground if your or your child(ren)’s temperature is 100.4 
degrees F or above.

3.	 Wash your (and your child(ren)’s) hands before and after visiting our parks and 
using our playgrounds.

4.	 Keep a 6' social distance from others when on or around playground structures. 

5.	 Take personal responsibility for yourself and your family by using good judgment 
when visiting our playgrounds. We are asking parents and guardians to help us by 
wiping down high contact surfaces before and after use.

6.	 If using a picnic area or table, please wipe down spaces before and after use.

7.	 Please bring a water bottle. Drinking fountains are not in operation.

Our staff will continue to monitor regulations and work with health officials to ensure  
we are meeting standards and expectations related to the reopening of recreation 
facilities and playgrounds. Cleaning will be performed at least twice per day by Recreation 
Staff (per the Cuyahoga County Board of Health). Hand sanitizer stations are installed for  
your convenience.


